
  

          15-06-2024 

To Whom It May Concern, 

This is to certify that Akshay Kumar, USN: 1RN21CS017, a student from R.N.S Institute of 
Technology, Bangalore, has been offered an internship in our organisation from 29/03/2024 
to 29/05/2024 in the Department of Electrical Communication Engineering at the Indian 
Institute of Science (IISc), Bangalore. During this period, he worked under my guidance on 
the Child Labor Automated Surveillance System (C.L.A.S.S). His contributions were 
significant, and we have jointly submitted a paper based on this project to INDICon (IEEE 
conf. no. #63790) at IIT Kharagpur. 

I wish him all the best in his future endevours. 

Thanking you 

Anandi Giridharan 
Principal Research Scientist 
ECE Department 
Indian Institute of Science 

Vice Chair (MDC), IEEE Bangalore Section 
Past Chair, IEEE SIGHT, IEEE WiE AG, IEEE CIS, Bangalore Section 
Past Vice Chair, HAC, India Council


